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Reminders: 
 

 Children’s Choice is 
open at North Star 
elementary school 
for Presidents day 
from 7am to 6pm. 

 Remember to pack 
a lunch on full days! 

 Field trip to the 
Balloon Museum on 
Thursday, February 
6th 

 
Helpful Information 
Site Phone # 480-1298 
Office Phone: 296-2880 
Email:  
doubleeagle@childrens-choice.org 

Billing Email: 
sara@childrens-choice.org 

 
 
 

 
 
 
 
 
Financial Assistance 
available: 841-4800 
 

 

 

 

 

  

 

 
 
 

  

   
                   

Creating fun at Double Eagle 

Last month was full of new and interesting experiences all created and led by our 

community of kids. Here are some fun things that had to be shared! 

Story Time with Mermaid Marek 

Marek noticed all the new things that were added to our quiet area and decided to 

put them to good use. He used our new mermaid tail blanket to transform himself into 

Mermaid Marek. When he began to read aloud to a friend many other kids joined in on the 

fun and within minutes he had a full audience! 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Houses made of Straws 

We had a bin of straws as one of our building materials last month. It was a hit with 

the kids and things got very creative in the construction area. Asher and Layton built the 

“perfect cube”. Caden, Sam and Skyler were seen working hard in with the straws when 

asked what they were making Sam answered “We are building a zombie apocalypse 

escape!” 



Owen and Asher’s Cookie Baking Club 

Owen and Asher found a cook book on our quiet area’s book shelf and decided to find a recipe 

to make for our community. They choose a famous classic, chocolate chip cookies. Together with a few 

friends and a staff member, they set out to make “the most delicious cookies ever!” Harper wanted to 

make sure everyone got to help, she suggested “Let’s take turns mixing all of it.” The cookies could be 

smelled thought the cafeteria. Bennett, who was the baking timer and also one of the most excited, 

proudly announced, “There’s 2 minutes and 30 seconds left!” The cookies were delicious! 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Pipe Cleaner rings with Bree 

While chatting with the kids in art area, Bree noticed the kids around her collecting pipe 

cleaners. A lot of them were not sure what they could make with them. “How about we look up some 

cool things to make with pipe cleaners on Pinterest?”  They took turns choosing projects and learned 

some fun and challenging crafts. The group favorite was a pipe cleaner ring that could be fashioned into 

many different styles. Maya said “I am going to make one for my mom and my dad!” She then went 

around the cafeteria showing off her new rings and teaching others how to make them. 

 

 


